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Provider notice 
 

Important information regarding Tribal Health Clinics/Providers for Tribal 
members 

 
As a healthcare professional, it is important to be aware that some of your patients may be part of an 
American Indian Tribe. It is important to respect their cultural identity and traditions while ensuring that 
they receive proper medical care. American Indian Tribe members have a right to access services 
from Tribal Health Clinics/Providers.* Medication prescriptions and referrals from Tribal Health 
Clinics/Providers must be honored in the same manner as in-network providers. This is to ensure that 
members receive the same quality of care regardless of the provider they choose to see.  
 
State-recognized Tribal Health Clinics/Providers such as Aylett Family Wellness and Fishing Point 
Healthcare offer covered services at no cost, without a referral.  
 
If you have any questions as it pertains to Tribal providers and covered benefits, please contact a 
Molina Provider Service Representative at  MCCVA-Provider@molinahealthcare.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Molina Healthcare 
 
* Note: The services provided by Tribal Health Clinics/Providers are limited to members of the Tribal community.  
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